
December 27-30 four of our youth along with Thomas and Eleni Carras 
attended The Winter Youth Rally in Atlanta. They attended church services, 

competed in sports with the Charleston GOYA, had some fun down 
time, most of all they made unforgettable memories and lifelong friends. 

Here are some snapshots of the amazing time they had. Hopefully, a 
bigger group can attend Camp Stephen’s this summer and Winter Rally 

next year. 
 


